
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/5/2018 3:58:57 PM

First name: Bruce

Last name: Sanders

Organization: 
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Comments: I ride snowmobiles in Alpine county west and east of Bear Valley and Highland lakes area.  Keeping

all areas currently open to snowmobiles is very important to me, so that my kids and grandkids can enjoy

snowmobiling the way I have.  

While riding in these areas over the years I've seen cross country skiers once and snowshoers once, and all of

them were within 3 miles of any parking area.  

To put further restrictions on osv would be ridiculous.  We cant travel without snow so the land isn't destroyed by

our tracks and the areas we ride are too far from any road or parking area for anyone traveling by ski or

snowshoe.  

 


